
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Welcome back to school and a happy new year to you all!  I hope you enjoyed a healthy and 

restful Christmas – despite the rather dreadful weather.  It has been great to see the children return 

to school cheerfully as ever and we are thrilled to welcome some new faces too.  We have enjoyed 

hearing about what everyone did over the Christmas break. Both classes have settled back well 

into their learning routines and we look forward to many exciting learning opportunities over the 

next term. 

 

This is just a brief newsletter to welcome you all back and give diary dates we already know about 

for the rest of this term.  The format will be back to usual in a couple of weeks with more information 

about things we have planned. 

 

PE Days:  Children in Reception, KS1 and KS2 will be having PE sessions on Wednesday afternoons 

and Friday mornings with Mr Pugh. Children can come into school on those days in their PE kit. 

 

Early years and KS1 children will be basing their learning around the theme of Superheroes. If you 

have any books or dressing up clothes that would fit in with the theme and you would be happy for 

us to borrow them, Miss Smaridge would be pleased to hear from you! 

   

Water Bottles:  It has been encouraging to see lots of children switching to water in the bottles they 

bring into class. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

Next Week 
8th January Super Sixes SATS Club 3.30-4.30pm 

9th January Transition Talk by Okehampton College 9am 
Dance Club 3.30-4.30pm 

10th January PE with Mr Pugh 
Lunchtime Lego Club 
Martial Arts Club 3.30-4.30pm 

11th January  

12th January PE with Mr Pugh 
OCRA PE/Sports Club 3.30-4.30pm 

 *Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  
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Forthcoming Events 
January 

17th January Stay and Play 8.45 – 10.00am 

31st January Stay and Play 8.45 – 10.00am 

February 

7th February Book and Biscuit and Celebration Assembly 8.45 – 9.25am 

9th February Break up for Half Term 

 
 

Mrs N Hosking 

Lead Teacher 

nhosking@boasleyprimary.org.uk 

01837 871362 
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